
Please close Southbury Training School already. I cannot imagine my daughter living at home 

until my wife and/or me might be incapacitated. How sad that will be for her to witness our 

decline and then be abruptly moved. Let's be proactive for families like ours who have a disabled 

child. Community based living, not institutional, is where DDS should be in 2016. Thanks. 

 


